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I do not support this...the rampid fraud is out of control...I think the cards need to be 

chipped like debit cards,this will allow people not to feel less than others; also if you 

loose it oh well no different than debit and credit cards when you loose them you just 

gonna have to wait .Wich will also slow the process of selling them or giving it to 

someone to use them report stolen and say I didn't use it..be more responsible,but 

that is a separate issue..also illegals should not qualify, and definitely prosecute 

prosecute prosecute 


